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November is often a month that
reminds us to be thankful.
Thankful for our family and
friends, thankful for our
communities and all they have
to offer, and thankful for our
lives and the good things in
them. Each and everyday, all
year long, | am thankful for
your children. They shine a
bright light with their smiles and
the laughter they share with us.
Thank you for sharing your
children with Tapestry and
encouraging their light to shine!
~Mrs. Gurney

W Turn back clocks
—

It is now dark when kids are ariving
home. PLEASE make sure adults
are out and visible to bus drivers.
We will not let students off the bus
without an adult.

November is here and the
weather is definitely
changing.

This month Tapestry
will continue to explore
the world through
science. We will be
working on arts and crafts
as well as creating cards
and suncatchers to hand
out to the elderly and the
home bound as a service
project.

On Monday,
November 18th the
Mission City Church will
be serving Thanksgiving
dinner to NW Tapestry
and their families at
Northwest school. Dinner
will be served from
4:15-5:15 in the cafeteria.
Please let us know if you
and your family plan to
attend.
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[MPORTANT NOTE

Children go out to the
playground every day. We do ask
that children bring or wear,
sneakers or other closed toed
shoes to Tapestry. This is a safety
issue.

With seasonal weather always
changing, it is very important to
have your child dress for the
weather. Coats, snowpants, boots,
mittens and hats are essential for
outdoor play.







